
COLORADO SPRINGS, COLORADO

May 4, 1956*

Miss Laura Gilpin 
P.0. Box 1175 
Santa Pe, New Mexico»

Dear Miss Gilpin*

I am sure that Hazel Abbot has 
already told you how enormously successful our 
exhibit of wild flower slides was at the 
recent meeting of The Garden Club of America*» 
However I do want to add the thanks of the 
Broadmoor Garden Club members» As the 
letters of thanks come in by the hundreds, 
almost every one mentions the beautiful 
slides, and compliment us on providing such 
beauty and entertainment for theni»

I expect you know too that we are 
hoping to duplicate the exhibit and donate 
it to the Colorado Springs Public Library, 
so that there willbe many more hundreds of 
people to enjoy it in the future»

Thank you again for your interesti
and help»

Most sincerely,

Mrs» Aidan M» Mullett, 
President

1121 Wood Avenue»


